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28™ January 2020
Dear Parent/Carer
Classlist - a new app for parents

The St John’s school PTA have started to use a new app called Classlist which is specifically designed for parents. It's
a free, safe, secure online community for the school where you can post questions and message other parents in your
child’s class or year group... as well as to the whole school. There is even a marketplace to sell things. It’s really useful
for tracking down lost jumpers, organising play dates, birthday parties or check about the week’s spellings/homework.
It’s also a perfect way for us to organise events to raise money for the school.

You have full control over your privacy settings within Classlist and can also join and use without sharing your contact
details. When it asks for phone number, address, and another family contact you do not need to provide these. Just
leave blank and click next. This can be changed in your profile once signed up.

To register for the app see the flyer attached to this letter, which includes a QR code. Just follow the instructions on
the flyer and you will be pre-approved to join. THIS ONLY LASTS 7 DAYS!

Alternatively, you can join Classlist by:

e Searching for the Classlist app in your app store, downloading it and searching for our school name (make sure
you find the right St John’s school, it will come up with Nikki R as Ambassador). We will need to verify you as
a parent at the school so please give us a few days to approve your request.

e Complete the slip below and give to the office. We can email a pre-approved link.

If you have any questions about Classlist please email PTA@stjohnswey.dsat.org.uk or to chat about how to download
the app, register or a more specific question please come to the school office between 3.10 and 3.30pm on Friday 31st

January and Wednesday 5th February.

We hope this app will be a really positive way of us communicating and supporting each other as parents of St John's
School.

Thanks.
St John’s School PTA

<
Please complete and return to the school office. Thank you.

| give permission for the PTA to contact me via email and send me an invitation to Classlist.

Name of child: Class/ year group:

Parent/ Guardian name(s):

Parent/ Guardian email(s): /
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